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LONDON BOROUGH






Invitation to pre-planning exhibitions on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th May 2015
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The Owner / Occupier




Dear Resident, Business Owner

Re: Proposed Council office building on vacant land at Plot 1A, Lanacre Avenue (close to junction with Grahame Park Way), Grahame Park, Colindale, NW9.
You are invited to an exhibition(s) which will offer you an opportunity to view the proposed plans for the re-development of the above site for a new Council office building, ask questions and give us your views.
Two exhibitions will be held at the RAF Museum, Grahame Park Way, NW9 5LL on Tuesday 26th May and Wednesday 27th May, between 4.00pm and 8:00pm.

Information presenting our current thoughts on the layout and design of the development will be on display at the exhibitions and representatives from the Council and planning and design team will be present to answer any queries you may have.  This information will also made available on the Council’s website on the date of the first exhibition and you will be able to provide us with your comments at the events or up to the 1st June by writing to us at colindaleoffices@barnet.gov.uk
It is intended that a planning application is submitted as soon as possible following the public exhibitions. You can expect to receive further letters from the Planning Department informing you of the proposals as part of the statutory planning process, shortly after the application is lodged.

We look forward to seeing you later this month.

Yours faithfully,

Martin Cowie

Planning Consultant

Re (Regional Enterprise) Ltd
Tel: 0750 0817 923
On behalf of the London Borough of Barnet

Regeneration Service


The London Borough of Barnet,


Building 4, North London Business, Park
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